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Painting to Begin Next Week on Northbound I-95 Ramp to Acosta Bridge 

Jacksonville – Work is expected to begin August 20 on painting, incidental repairs and other 

minor improvements to the ramp from the northbound I-95 service road onto the Acosta Bridge.  

Traffic will be maintained in accordance with FDOT design standards throughout the project, 

and existing posted speed limits will remain in place. Most project work will take place 

overnight, seven days a week. No lane closures will be permitted between 5:30 a.m. and 7:30 

p.m. Monday through Friday. Lane closure notices will be available at www.nflroads.com. 

Southeast Bridge Florida Corporation is expected to complete the nearly $300,000 project by late 

2018, weather and schedule permitting.  

The Florida Department of Transportation urges motorists to always follow the speed limit and 

stay within the limits of orange cones and barrels while traveling through construction zones. 

Call (904) 831-FDOT (3368) with any questions about this or other projects within FDOT 

District Two.   
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